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The process for developing the New Motor Vehicle Emissions Rules has been long, 
thoughtful, and well managed. Input has been provided by the public and legislators. 
LD 2261 is a transparent attempt to create additional legislative hurdles by when none
are needed. To re-characterizing the Emissions Rules as Major Substantive Rules 
would hold Maine back, slowing progress on climate action, giving Mainers fewer 
choices, and undermining a non-partisan process. Please do not support LD 2261 
forward.


